

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you and your family remain well during these difficult times. I want to thank you all for the sensible and supportive approach you have all shown and continue to show as we all aim to follow government guidelines.

Our school continues to provide care for those pupils whose families fall into one of the identified key categories and I just want to update you about arrangements for the period that would have been the Easter holidays.

We have no demand for places across the bank holidays and therefore school will be closed on Good Friday and Easter Monday. There will be no provision of packed lunches on these days. School will reopen for those pupils who are booked in from Tuesday 14th April. Parents who have booked packed lunches can collect them from this day.

Please be aware I believe the packed lunches will be replaced with the e voucher from 20th April. Thank you

Take care of yourselves

regards Andrea Willis